
If you’re a writer, we’d love you and your work to be featured 
in our poetry, prose and music session planned for Sunday 
28th September, 2.00pm in the Dunn Village Hall - Part of the 
Big Little Arts Weekend 25th - 28th Sept 2025 


We hope that you will read your work yourself but if you feel 
unable to do so, members of the Rushlake Green Village 
Players will be on hand to do the readings on your behalf.


We’re planning a very informal and supportive session, with 
live acoustic music to top and tail the readings. There will 
also be refreshments and an opportunity to meet up with 
other local writers and interested readers.

Contact Pam Edmonds: 
thelittleartsfestival@gmail.com  
or visit our website:
www.littleartsfestival.co.uk

STAND UP FOR YOUR WRITES
Sunday 28th Sept 2025 - Rushlake Green


